
Thursday 24th June Ladies Notices 
 
Ping Results 
 
Winners Karen Ellam and Sheila Stewart  38 pts  £8 each 
2nd  Carolyn Butterworth and Sue Prince  37 pts  £7 each 
  Taken on the back 9 from… 
3rd  Penny Cook and Frances Kipping  37 pts  £6 each 
  Taken on the back 9 from  
4th  Tracie Walker and Ilze De Vos   37 pts  £5 each 
 
9 hole winner was Isabel Holland  £4 
 
So well done to Karen and Sheila who have qualified as our entry to the Ping competition. 
 
This was the first Tuesday and that all handicaps and scores on the written cards were 
correct.  So well done everyone, have we finally mastered the new WHS?!!!! 
 
The tee times for the Jubilee on Tuesday 29th June are up and I have put them on the Ladies 
Section noticeboard.  https://ladycaptainhcgc.co.uk in the ‘Diary’ section. 
 
You can also see all the photos of Lady Captains Day in the ‘Newsletters & Notices’ Section. 
 
Please also note the following sign-up(s) : 
 
Invitation Day – 6th July (*) 
The Lady President’s Putter 13th July 
The Club Championship (Ladies) Saturday 24th July (*) 
Lady Captain’s Away Day 3rd August, East Herts golf club (on the Lady Captain’s noticeboard 
upstairs). 
 
(*) The sign-up for the ‘Invitation Day’ and the ‘Ladies Club Championship’ is on the notice 
board but if you wish you can also sign up online in the ‘Diary’ section. 
 
Please can you pay for the Invitation day - £46 cheque (payable to Harpenden Common 
Ladies Section) in the drawer in the changing room or pay online directly into the Ladies 
Section bank account. 
 
There will be a rolling buffet for the Invitation day.  There will be refreshments at 1 and 10.  
Please let me know if you are happy to do any baking.  There is no need to change for the 
meal other than shoes as we cannot use the showers yet.  There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd 
,3rd, best front and back 9 and NTP 5th Guest, 18th Member.  The list is coming down on 
Saturday so if you want to play with a guest please sign up or let me know by then. 
 
I will try and make sure the greens staff make the pins accessible, unlike LCD, apologies. 
 
 


